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November Newsle'er 
Showing How Much We Care. 

We pride ourselves on the fact that we care about those people who are struggling and 

are less fortunate than we are. In  November we have supported the Samaritan’s Purse 

shoebox appeal, and we all wore something spo'y for Children In Need. 

 

Spor.ng Successes. 

The children have taken part in a range of spor.ng ac.vi.es since the start of the year. 

Our Year 2 football team played in a tournament at Leigh Sports Village and made it to 

the quarter finals.  We have entered Year 5 and 6 children into local hockey and basket-

ball compe..ons and some of the Year 6 children took part in the cross country compe.-

.on too. Well done to everyone who has represented us so far. 



Outstanding Homework. 

Feedback from parents and pupils has shown us hoe much everyone is enjoying the 

new homework system we have in place. Below are 2 outstanding examples. Joshua 

created a working volcano, complete with pump, and Darcy produced a model of the 

Titanic. Well done to everyone for the extra work being done at home, and thank you to 

all family members  for suppor.ng the children with their projects. 

 

 

Dates For Christmas 

Please keep your eye on the school website, Facebook page and in children’s bags for 

le'ers regarding arrangements for the Christmas ac.vi.es in school. 

Year 5 visit to Speke Hall. 

On Tuesday 21st November Year 5 went to visit Speke Hall in Liverpool to find out more 

about the Tudors. During their visit they found out about how the Tudors lived and ate. 

They also tried on some of their clothing and prac.ced Tudor dancing.  The children al-

so looked at the lack of hygiene during Tudor .mes. The Tudors tried to cover up their 

smells by making pomanders which our children also made. 


